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NEWSLETTER 
Week 10 Term 3 25 September 2018  

A supportive, diverse and engaging learning environment that develops confident and creative students. 

Welcome to the last week of the school term. What a 
busy time we have had but it is not over yet!  Years 5 & 
6 have arrived safely at Lake Ainsworth and are 
enjoying themselves.  Tomorrow years K-4 are off to 
Yarrawarra Aboriginal Cultural Centre for the day.  
Please pack a raincoat for your child if you have one 
available as the weather has been unpredictable of 
late. 
 

Swim & Gym 
The Swim and Gym Program starts Friday 19 October in 
Week 1 of Term 4 and continues for 7 weeks.  The total 
cost for this program is over $3000. We are incredibly 
fortunate to have been successful in our application for 
Sporting Schools funding and we have received $1500 
to use for this fantastic program. The school is also 
providing funding to subsidise the cost of the bus 
allowing the program to cost a maximum of $5 per 
child  per week (with a sliding scale being applied for 
families with more than one child at the school). This 
$5 pays for both a swimming lesson and a gymnastics 
session, all with qualified instructors, and offers 
wonderful value.  
Students need to bring their swimmers, 
towels and goggles very Friday. A pair of thongs 
and some spare clothes are also very handy. The 
Grafton Lifestyle centre also requests that students 
with long hair tie it back in a ponytail. 
 

Naplan results 
Naplan results were sent home with students in years 3 
& 5 over a week ago. If you did not receive a copy of 
the results please contact the school. 

Kindergarten Transition Program 
The Kindergarten Transition Program will start on 
Friday 26 October 2018 (Week 2 of Term 4).  
The transition program will run every Friday morning 
from 8:45am to 10:45am for a 6 week period. We hope 
this program will help children approach the start of 
school next year with confidence, provide some fun 
classroom activities and make the transition to school 
easier. Please see the information brochure attached. 
 
Holiday break 
The staff would like to wish all the students and 
families a wonderful school holiday break. We look 
forward to seeing you all back for term 4 refreshed and 
relaxed and ready to learn.  A reminder that students 
return on Monday 15 October as there is no pupil free 
day at the beginning of term 4. 
 

Important Dates 
 
Wed 26 Sep  K-4 Yarrawarra Excursion 
 
Fri 28 Sep  Last day of Term 3 
 
Mon 15 Oct  Students return for Term 4 
 
Fri 19 Oct  Swim & Gym for Sport begins 
 
Fri  26 Oct  Kindergarten Transition begins 

 
Canteen Roster  

 

Friday 28 Sep              TBA 

Our Week 9 Award recipients ! 

REMINDERS 

 Permission notes for Swim & Gym next term 

 Students return  for term 4 Monday 15 October  

Our Smiley Slip 

winner for Week 

9 was Sonny 





Kindergarten Transition Program  
Nymboida Public School welcome children who may be enrolling in Kindergarten 

in 2019 to join us in our Kindergarten Transition Program starting Friday 26      
October 2018 (Week 2 of Term 4). We hope this program will help children      
approach the start of school next year with confidence, provide some fun     

classroom activities and make the transition to school easier. 

The transition program will run every Friday morning from 8:45am to 10:45am 
for a 6 week period. If you know any families with children who are starting 

school next year, please encourage them to contact the school on 6649 4137 for 
more details. 




